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Information on roadworks in Leicestershire can be seen at https://one.network  
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TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 
 

Tamworth Road, Lockington-Hemington 
 

Leicestershire County Council Highways has agreed to a Temporary 
Traffic Regulation Order at the above location. 
 
An emergency road closure is required on Tamworth Road near to its 
junction with Warren Lane from the 24th March 2021. The road will be 
reopened once works are completed. 
 
**Due to the extent of consequential damage to the carriageway and 
footway it is unlikely the road will be reopened before the 1st April 
2021. Severn Trent Water will endeavour to get the road reopened as 
soon as possible**  
 
The Temporary Traffic Regulation Order will be implemented for public 
safety for Severn Trent Water to facilitate emergency water main 
repairs. 
 
The proposed alternative diversion route will be signed on site. 
 
During the closures, information can be viewed at 
https://one.network/?tm=GB121695916 or scan the QR code below. 
 
Leicestershire County Council apologises for any inconvenience caused 
during these works. 
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